
CAITHNESS DISTRICT SALMON FISHERY BOARD

MINUTES OF THE 
ANNUAL PUBLIC MEETING 2021
The meeting took place on Wednesday 18 August Held in the Ulbster Arms at 2.15 pm. Statutory notice had been given to the Scottish Government, the local press and the board’s website. 
Attendees
Board Chairman (The Viscount Thurso PC), Members and Officers
Observers: None
Proceedings
The Chairman welcomed all present and thanked them for attending.  
The 2020 Annual Report, Accounts and an outline of activities scheduled for 2021, all of which had been approved at the Proprietors AGM in June, were presented. 
Q & A Session
There were no questions.

